
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

Jan 29, 2007 
4:30 PM – 6:00PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, John Lochhead, Martha Conant, Walter 
Goodridge, Ron Sweet. 
 
Jennifer Coliskey presented information concerning the Cemetery Association request. 
She has two estimates for the work they want done one at $6,500 and the other at $8,000. 
Will submit a proposal for $7,500. 
 
Janet asked for a written report on what has been done with last years CPA funds and 
what work remains to be done.  Work completed is $2900 and work to be done is $1,100. 
Restoration of the Ives Stone is being delayed until the dead maple near it is removed. 
 
Walter reported that the Snow Mobile Club has decided to withdraw this year’s request.  
They intend to submit a more detailed proposal next year. 
 
The committee endorsed a letter from the Con Com to the Select Board requesting the 
establishment of an Open Space committee that would place priorities on lands that could 
be conserved. 
 
A public hearing on the Cemetary Assoc request will be held on March 7,2007 at the Old 
Town Hall, All Purpose Room at 7:30 pm. Ann will schedule and advertise.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00pm 
 
 
 


